
 BURN BAN 

MUNICIPALITY OF 

GLENELLA – LANSDOWNE 

In the former RM of Lansdowne 

area only (Road 102N south) 

 

BURN BAN IN EFFECT IMMEDIATELY 

NO OUTDOOR BURNING IS PERMITTED AT THIS TIME. 

THIS INCLUDES FIRE PITS, BURNING BARRELS, OUTDOOR 

FIREPLACES AND FIREWORKS. 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 

Please refer to www.glenella.ca for up to date fire ban notices. 

For further information, please contact: 

Glenella Municipal Office (204) 352-4281  Arden Municipal Office (204) 368-2202 

Brad Meyers – Lansdowne Fire Chief (204) 368-2333 

Sheldon McDonald – Glenella Fire Chief (204) 352-2204 

http://www.glenella.ca/

